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Nursery
In nursery we have been making snowmen 

out of play dough and building a home 
for the penguins out of sugar cubes.



Reception
In Reception we have been very busy practising our 

Nativity. We are so excited for you all to watch it next 
week.

In maths we have been consolidating our knowledge of 
number bonds to 5.

In literacy we have been reading the Nativity story.



Year 1
In English we continued to write sentences about mandrills. This week we concentrated 

on using finger spaces and putting full stops in the correct place.

In maths we have been recapping the different ways to add and subtract using a number 
line, tens frame and counting in our heads. 

We finished making our Christmas baubles. This involved a lot of DT skills like drawing 
round a template, cutting, gluing, punching holes and threading string. 



Year 2

We have been sewing in DT to make a scarf. The scarf is for the witch 
from ‘Room on the Broom’ who lost all of her belongings!

In maths Year 2 have been counting the faces, vertices and edges of 
3D shapes. 

In English we have been using different conjunctions in our writing to 
extend our sentences.



Year 3
In science, we have been investigating which metals are magnetic. We now 
know that all magnetic materials are made from metal but not all metals are 

magnetic.

This week in maths, we have been learning all about sharing and grouping to 
help us solve division questions. We also looked at the link between 

multiplication and division.

In writing, we have continued working hard to secure our understanding of what 
a sentence is - we are becoming more confident identifying subjects and verbs. 
We have now started to use conjunctions to link independent clauses together.  



Year 4
English:

This week in writing, we have been exploring our text 
‘Arthur and the Golden Rope’. We have been writing 

letters to Professor Brownstone to ask for permission to 
enter his magical, ancient vault.

Maths:
This week in maths, we have been looking at our 

times-tables and practising them, ready for our test at the 
end of Year 4. 

RE:
This week in RE, we have been looking at the Guru Granth 

Sahib and its significance within the Sikh religion. We 
looked at what was inside it, where it was kept and how 

people treated it.



Year 5
Year 5 have almost completed their animation of the 

planets using KeyNote. Next week we will try add 
music to add more atmosphere!

Maths
This week we needed a little bit more time to recap 
our understanding of subtracting fractions. We have 

had a recap week which has definitely helped us!

Writing
We have started writing a diary entry for Odysseus 
about the Cyclops attack. We are making sure we 

include FANBOY conjunctions and our paragraphs are 
applied correctly.  



Year 6
Year 6 this week completed their microbits. We 

completed our own gladiator watches and sports 
equipment. 

Maths
This week we have been converting and calculating 

using metric measles.

Writing
This week we finished off our character description 
about Dracula. They were very scary! We have also 

started writing our own blackout poetry.



Thank you


